Classroom Discipline Plan

Dear Parent, 


I want to welcome your son/daughter to my classroom.  In order to guarantee all students in my classroom the effective learning environment they deserve, I am utilizing the following discipline plan.

Philosophy: My personal philosophy of education is that I believe all students at the high school level are mature enough to know what proper behavior is expected of them.  I feel that students need to accept learning as a joint responsibility between the teacher, you the parent, and most of all, the student.  I will do all I can to make this happen, and I expect the same in return.  Any behavior that may hinder my teaching or any student from learning will not be tolerated.

Classroom Rules:
 Follow Directions, Come Prepared to Class, Respect the Right to Learn

These three rules encompass any that might be necessary in my classroom.  I expect that these should not be difficult to follow on a daily basis.  A few other guidelines: 

-No food or drinks in my classroom except water; 

-Be on time every day, and stay on task the entire period.  

-Do your own work. 

Consequences: I want your son/daughter to have the most enjoyable and rewarding learning 

experience possible.  Hopefully, everything that we communicate on will be positive, or striving in that direction.  However, if I encounter any problems, they will be addressed in the following manner;

1- a verbal warning to communicate that there is something wrong

2- disciplinary action, dealt with through administration

3- parent contact/conference

4- dropped from class if problem persists

If there are any individual problems or conflicts with these guidelines because of personal reasons, please make those known to me by contacting me by phone, letter, or in person.

Contact: I feel parental contact is a valuable tool and I welcome any contact that you feel 

necessary.  Progress reports will be sent home between the 6 week report cards, or any time you request them.  If at anytime you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  Email is probably the easiest form; denkitch@muhs.com, I can also be reached by calling Mingus 634-7531 Ext. 4413; We can set up a conference with the guidance counselor, or come by my room 413.  

Please read over the logistics paper and also sign the ‘Student Record Form’ stating that you have read through my guidelines and find them acceptable.  If you have an email address, please include it on the Student Record Form.  I look forward to a great year with both you and your student.

Respectfully,

Dennis Kitchen

